Notice of Change/Withdrawal

DEPARTMENT OF BUSINESS AND PROFESSIONAL REGULATION
Board of Professional Engineers
RULE NO.:

RULE TITLE:

61G15-20.0015
Application for Licensure by Endorsement

NOTICE OF CHANGE

Notice is hereby given that the following changes have been made to the proposed rule in accordance with subparagraph 120.54(3)(d)1., F.S., published in Vol. 39, No. 167, August 27, 2013 issue of the Florida Administrative Register.

The changes are in response to concerns by the Joint Administrative Procedures Committee in a letter dated September 4, 2013.

Form FBPE/002 (Rev 6/13) Checklist page II: the affirmation and notarization requirement has been removed.

The checklist page II has been changed to more clearly reflect the correct fees that are being assessed.

A comment advising that the provision of the email address makes it public record will be added to this page.

Application page one: has been changed to more clearly reflect the correct fees that are being assessed.

Request for an email address: a comment advising that the provision of the email address makes it public record has been added to this page.

The request for the applicant’s place of birth and gender has been removed from this page.

Application page three: the affirmation and notarization requirement has been removed from this page.

Application page six: reference to citation Section 455.213(1), Florida Statutes, will be added to all sections of the application as the basis in law for requesting the social security.

Application pages seven and eight will amend the typographical error to “Applicants Signature” to read as “Applicant’s Signature.”

THE PERSON TO BE CONTACTED REGARDING THE PROPOSED RULE IS: Zana Raybon, Executive Director, Board of Professional Engineers, 2507 Callaway Road, Suite 200, Tallahassee, Florida 32303-5268
